
                                                                                                                  
July 2023 

 

Dear Grades 10-12 Students and Families,  

 

We hope you are having a safe, healthy and enjoyable summer, and we look forward to welcoming you back in 

September. We would like to take this opportunity to highlight a few important dates and informational items to 

support your return.  

 

August 7 - 11 Additional start-up information will be shared electronically with 
families. 

August 28 - September 1 Student timetables will be shared electronically. 

Tuesday, September 5 Grade 9 Day for all Grade 9 students (modified timetable). Further 
information will be shared electronically with Grade 9 families  in mid-
August.  

Wednesday, September 6 Return to school for all students (regular school day). 

Monday, September 18 School Council Meeting and Elections - 6:45 pm (in the Library) 

Tuesday, September 19 Photo Day  

 

Please take this opportunity to stay connected and follow us on Instagram @newmarkethighschool or email us at 

newmarket.hs@yrdsb.ca.  More information can also be found on our school website. 

Take care and see you in September! 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Godfrey   Bradley Clayden  Carolyn Cyarto-Rogers 

Principal    Vice-Principal   Vice-Principal 

Newmarket High School   Newmarket High School  Newmarket High School 

mailto:newmarket.hs@yrdsb.ca
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/newmarket.hs/Pages/default.aspx

